Update Friday 17 September 2021
Face coverings at Unity College
[bookmark: _GoBack]From Monday 20 September 2021 we are reintroducing face coverings on corridors and inside social spaces for staff and students (unless exempt). This will be for a temporary period for two weeks initially due the increase in Covid-19 cases at Unity College. This will be reviewed on Friday 1st October 2021. If numbers continue to rise students may need to wear a face covering in lessons. If your child would like to wear a face covering in class from Monday that is fine.
Please ensure that your child has a face covering with them on Monday with a clear plastic bag to keep it in when not on the corridors. There will be some face coverings available as students enter the college if they have forgotten their face covering but we only have limited stock of these.  
I am aware that year 7 students may not have worn a face covering in college before. If your year 7 child is exempt from wearing a face covering please email enquiries@unity.lancs.sch.uk so that they can be issued with an exemption badge.
If your child shows any symptoms of Covid-19, I urge you to get them tested as soon as possible.
Thank you again for your support.
Mrs Cryer
Headteacher
